## Dear Families,

Enclosed you will find some fun activities and resources to help you teach your children about caring for others by showing God's love to children in need.

## **Enclosed you will find:**

- Ideas for Family Impact
- Homeschool Lesson Ideas and Games
- Flag Garland Decoration Activity
- A World Map and instructions for following your box
- Stickers for decorating plastic or recycled shoeboxes
- Shoebox item suggestion lists
- "Let's Be Friends!" Pen Pal Letter to enclose in the box
- The Journey of a Shoebox diagram
- Certificate of Participation for your child
- Coloring pages and Worksheets

Remember- if you miss getting the pre-printed red and green cardboard boxes, don't worry! You can always use a shoebox from home, or give the gift that keeps on giving- a reusable lidded plastic shoebox! These sturdy plastic boxes are very helpful to families in impoverished areas. Families use them for carrying water, storing food, and keeping things dry in wet climates.

Bring your box to Calvary Boulder on any of the following Sundays:

• November 3, 10, or 17

In the meantime, pray for the child who will be receiving your box.

Thank you!